October 31, 2023

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Ty Rosburg, chairman presiding. Members present were Schultz, Dozark,
Rosburg, and Muhlbauer. Heiden attended via Zoom.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Dozark to approve Silver Queen Wind Farm “Road Use and Maintenance Agreement”.

Motion passed unanimously.
A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the 2024 County Five Year Program Resolution 1.1 modifying the
funding sources for the Bridge on Co. Rd. E16 along North Line of Sec 21 T85N R41W, BRS-C024(131)—60-24. $160,000 from Hungry
Canyon.

Motion passed unanimously.
Donna Childress, Tim Deiber, Connie McGee, and Louise Galbraith gave the Board an update on TAP. The current County contribution is
$40 a month. With the Boards consent it will increase November 1 to $100 a month.
Michelle Carlson of the Family Crisis Center gave the Board an update on the services they have provided to residents of Crawford
County. The Family Crisis Center is requesting funding of $15,000 for FY 2025.
Jason Blunk, Crawford County Weed Commissioner, presented the Board his annual report. A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded
by Heiden to approve the Weed Commissioner’s annual report.

Motion passed unanimously.
On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:07 o’clock A.M.

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting.

County Auditor Chairperson



